
May 18, 2019 
 

 
To: Kenneth McManis, Ph.D., P.E., Department Head 
 Civil Engineering 
  
From: Carl Taz Wininger, Assistant Director 
 Environmental Health and Safety 
 
 
Re: Attached SDS Sheet 
 
 
Our records indicate that your department has recently received the following chemicals: 
 
 

1. 1,4-Butanediol (Jovan Tatar) 
2. Acetonitrile (Jovan Tatar) 
3. 2-Butanone (Jovan Tatar) 
4. Tolylene-2,4-diisocyanate (Jovan Tatar) 

 
According to the attached SDS sheet, this chemical can be extremely dangerous and may 
require special handling, storage, usage, and/or disposal.  Please ensure that all 
employees and students responsible for using this chemical have sufficient knowledge of 
the dangers and precautions for use.  Information concerning this can be obtained by the 
MSDS sheet, by contacting the manufacturer/distributor of the chemical or the University 
Cameo Chemical Database.  Please contact our office at x21840 or taz@louisiana.edu 
with any questions you may have.  Thanks much for your consideration. 
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